
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4—Elsie  

For always putting her best  

effort into her work,  

particularly mathematics. 

 

Year 2— Ronnie 

For persevering in his  

handwriting. Making sure he has 

ascenders and descenders. 

 

Reception/Year 1— Alfie B 

For being a caring and helpful 

learning partner during  

mathematics.  

 
 

Week ending September 29th 2017 

Letters 

School Photographs—Whole School 

Early Birds Invoices 

Little Owls Invoices 

 

All letters are posted on our website  

Many Happy Returns 

to 

Beth 

Who celebrated her 

birthday this 

week. 

Governors 

We are currently looking for a Co-Opted Governor to join 

our Governing Body.  This Governor should not be a parent 

or close relative of a pupil but someone interested, in  

supporting the school as a critical friend in moving the 

school forward in this everchanging education landscape.  

Please contact the Office if you are aware of someone who 

may be interested.  All our Governors are DBS checked. Our 

school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the  

welfare of children and to supporting all staff.  The 

successful applicant will be required to complete an  

Enhanced DBS check prior to taking up this position. 

From Mrs Barber 

It was lovely to see so many parents join us for our 

Harvest Service today.  Thank you for your generous 

donations.  We will be attending the foodbank next 

week and Mrs Bennett will report back on the money 

raised for the Farmers Overseas Action Group at  

Sunday’s auction. 

FUSS 

A new committee has been formed 

at this week’s meeting. It was good 

to see our new parents join in. 

 

Chair Mrs While 

Treasurer Mrs Nichols 

Secretary Mrs Edwards 

 

The next meeting to discuss the 

Christmas Fayre is on Wednesday 

11th October at 3 pm in Year 2’s 

classroom.  Please come along with 

your ideas, all offers of help are 

most welcome. 

 

Open Afternoon for new parents 

2018 is 6th October 2017  

at 1.00 pm 

School Uniform 

Please could all children 

wear their winter  

uniform. White shirts or 

blouses and ties.  Spare ties 

are on sale in the  

office at £5.00. 

St Kenelm’s Church 

Harvest Festival 

Sunday 1st October 2017  

All welcome 


